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VIRGIN  TOWN   
Gateway to Kolob

July 30th, 2018

Dear Resident,

The Town of Virgin has begun the Process of Disconnect (De-Annex) from the Mesa Road (Smith' Mesa). The Town of Virgin does not have the funding, equipment or staff to maintain, upgrade and supply the service this road requires. A Public Hearing will be held August 22nd, 2018 in a regularly scheduled Town Council Meeting, to accept public input (notice below).

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the Town Office 435-635-4695.

[image: ]Sincerely,

[bookmark: _GoBack]
Monica Bowcutt
Virgin Town 
Clerk/Recorder
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VIRGIN TOWN
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

A Public Hearing will be held
August 22, 2018
During a regularly scheduled Virgin Town Council Meeting
At7:00 PM in the Heritage Town Square
114 S. Mill Street Virgin, Utah
Ph: 4356354695 clerk@virgin utah gov

To accept public input on the following items:

2 AN ORDINANCE TO DISCONNECT (DE ANNEX) MESA ROAD ORDINANCE # 2018-26

“This notice was published in The Spectrum on August 4th, 2015,
‘Additionally, posted at the Following Locations on this 30°, Day of uly, 2018

1. Virgin Town Hall 2. Virgin Post Office: 3. Virgin Town Park 4. Utah Public Notice Website
5. Virgin Town Official Website htp:/wviv virginutah org
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